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UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII SYSTEM
Legislative Testimony

Testimony presented before the
House Committee on Judiciary
February 11, 2011 at 2:00 p.m.

By Linda K. Johnsrud
Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs & Provost,

HB 251: RELATING TO MANDATORY ETHICS TRAINING

University of Hawai’i

Chair Keith-Agaran, Vice Chair Rhoads, and members of the House Committee on
Judiciary:

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on HB 251 that amends Section 84-41 of the Hawai’i
Revised Statutes to require the University of Hawaii president, vice presidents, assistant
vice presidents, chancellors, and provost to complete a mandatory ethics training course
within sixty days of their appointment to state office.

The University has no objection to the bill and appreciates the opportunity to participate in
training offered by the state Ethics Commission.

Thank you very much.


